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January 30, 2017  
 
 
David P. Morlan 
Rio Blanco County 
570 2nd St. 
Meeker, CO  81641  
 
Re: Receipt of 112 Construction Materials Reclamation Permit Amendment Application, Richard 
Bachman Pit, Permit No. M-1980-112, AM – 2, Preliminary Adequacy Review  
 
 
Mr. Morlan: 
The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety has begun the review process for the above referenced 112c 
permit application.  The project appears to be a straight forward request for an amendment to the existing 
112c Construction Materials Reclamation Permit by adding 48.13 acres.  A review of the application has 
revealed a few clarifications and issues that need to be addressed. 
 

1) Page 8 of the application form must have the dates of the Operator and the notary of the application 
match.  I have enclosed a copy of the signature page that must be corrected and resubmitted.  
 

2) Exhibit C and Exhibit F, Per Rule 6.2.1(2) maps, except the index map, must conform to the following 
criteria: show name of the applicant; must be prepared and signed by a registered land surveyor, 
professional engineer, or other qualified person; give date prepared; identify and outline the area 
which corresponds with the application.  The maps submitted for Exhibit C and F were not signed by 
the qualified map maker.  Please submit maps that are signed and dated by the map maker. 

 
This is a preliminary review. Other issues may arise from other agency comments, and as more information 
is supplied.  This application cannot be approved until the issues brought forth are adequately 
addressed.  Please submit a response to the issues as soon as possible, but no later than February 17, 2017 
so the decision due date set for February 27, 2017 can be met.  If your response or a written extension 
request are not received by February 17, 2017 this application may be denied. 
 
If you need additional information, please contact me at the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 
Grand Junction Field Office, 101 S. 3rd St., Suite 301, Grand Junction, Colorado 81501, telephone no. (970) 
241-2042. 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Travis Marshall 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Enclosure(s):  Application Signature Page  
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cc: J. Lief Joy 
 JSC, Inc. 
 P.O. Box 1153 
 Meeker, CO 81641  


